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Tuesday, 20 June 2023 

 

Edgewood Sports Week – Week Beginning 26th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

  Next week will see Edgewood hosts its annual sports week, with the children having the 

opportunity throughout the week to take part in additional supporting activities outside of their PE lessons. 

Below is an outline of some of the activities throughout the week and important information regarding 

clothing that should be worn.  

 

Sports Week Activities  

Throughout the week, the children will have the opportunity to take part in a range of sports – climbing, 

mini-golf, ultimate frisbee, soft archery & cricket. As such, your child is able to come in to school wearing 

sports kit all week. There is no requirement for this to be school uniform as long as it is appropriate for 

completing physical activity.  

 

Please also be mindful of the ever-changing British weather. As such, if you could ensure your child has a 

raincoat as well as a sun hat and sun cream in school all week due to all of these activities taking place 

outside.  

 

 

Yours in sport,  

 

Mr Green 

 

PE Leader  
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